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In Golden Book  

This Week 
 

Class 1 
Amelia, Esme & 

Marshall 
 

Class 2 
Bradley & Tommy 

 

Class 3 
Dimitra & Surena 

 

Class 4 
Darcy & Kaya 

 

Class 5 
Leon & Maddison 

 

Class 6 
Adelina & Jaxon 

 

Nursery 
Archie & Lachlan 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 6th May 2022 

On Tuesday a group of Year 2 children took part in a Tennis Festival 
along with other schools from across Telford. The children were 
brilliantly well behaved and took part enthusiastically. We are so proud 
of how well they represented our school.  
This week we are sending home information about the learning in each 
year group for this term. One page gives you an overview of the term and the 
back gives more detail. The information is also available on your child’s class 
page on the website. If you have any questions then please ask you child’s 
teacher.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.56% 
Class 1— 90.18% 
Class 2— 98.50% 
Class 3— 95.52% 
Class 4— 96.45% 
Class 5— 92.90% 
Class 6— 94.87% 
2s Nursery— 74.19% 
3s Nursery— 75.00% 
 

 

Lates - 35 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr 18mins 

Early Bird -Class 6 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
help others feel part of 

a group and show 
respect to others 

Breakfast 

Club   
7:45—8:45    £2 per day 
More information from the 

office. Please come to the 

main door for Breakfast 

Club 

Wednesday 11th May 
Class 

Photos 
(not 

individual 
photos)  

Wellbeing Week 9th—13th 

May 
Next week we are taking part in some activities in 

school to promote healthy lifestyles. We are 
encouraging the children (and adults!) to 
be as active as possible and make healthy 

food choices. 
 

Walk or wheel to school. 
There will be a small prize for every 
child in school who walks or wheels 
(bike or scooter) to school at least 3 
times over the week. If you 

usually come by car try parking little 
further away and walking the last part 
of your journey 
 

Friday 13th May  

In support of BookTrust (the 
UK’s largest reading charity) 
children are invited to come 
to school in their favourite T
-Shirt, shorts, and trainers 
(NOT PYJAMAS) as it is a 
PE day) for a donation of 

£1 for the charity on  
Friday 13th May. 

Staying Safe Superstars 
 

This week we had the first meeting of our new 
‘Staying Safe Superstars’. The group of Year 2 

children met to share ideas about Online Safety. 
Later in the term the team of Superstars will grow 

to include children from Year 1. They will be 
supported by Mrs Campbell and Mrs Varley. The 
group will meet regularly to talk about how they  
    can keep school and nursery safe. This might 

include safety on site, online 
safety or ways to help 
children feel safe. They 
will also be involved in 
sharing ‘staying safe’ 

ideas with others through 
regular assemblies.  

Staying 

Safe 

Superstars 


